
   

  
 

    
 

    
 

  
 

   
 

  
 

 
 

    
  

 
 

 
 

-------------From: 
Sent: 16 June 2019 16:30 
To: Local Plan 
Subject: Local Plan 

I wish to strongly complain at the proposals made in the Local Plan. 

Lymm has become overwhelmed with new houses over the last 20 years, but without investment in infra-
structure, such as doctors, dentists and specifically roads. 
The roads are often snarled up, especially when there is an accident on the nearby motorway network. 

Our greenbelt is extremely valuable and we should not be allowing any development on it. 

The roads around the new developments proposed for the Statham area in Lymm, are of particular 
concern. 
The roads will not cope with the additional traffic. 
Statham school is also in the middle of the development, creating more traffic congestion around school 
opening / closing times. 

The roads into Warrington are already extremely busy at peak times, making travelling to Warrington a 
challenge, and time consuming. 

Regards 

Alma and John Shuttleworth 
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